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November 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Forest School – Christmas Campfires 

 

Once again this year, all children will be going to Forest School to have a campfire before the end of term. During 

these campfires children will be drinking hot chocolate, toasting marshmallows and having a couple of chocolate 

biscuits to eat. (Please indicate on slip below if you require vegetarian marshmallows/gluten free biscuits). We 

are asking parents to give a voluntary donation of £2.00 per child to help cover the costs of these treats.  

 

Please return the slip below in named envelope along with a donation of £2.00 per child by Wednesday 29 

November at the very latest. 

 

Thank you for your support and we look forward to these enjoyable campfires!  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

Miss Irving and Miss Robson 

Forest School Team 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please return to school office in named envelope by Wednesday 29 November at the very latest. 

 

Forest School – Campfires 

 

Child’s name…………………………………………………………..  Class…………………………. 

 

         I enclose £2.00 voluntary donation to help cover the cost of the campfire treats.  

 

My child has the following allergies ……………………………………………………………………………. 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………….......  

 

Signed…………………………………………………………………  Date…………………………... 

 

http://www.young-enterprise.org.uk/pub/home.do

